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         14 September 2001 
 
 
 
    NOTIFICATION 
 

Subject: Postponement of the Third Meeting of the CBD/UNESCO Consultative 
Group of Experts on Biological Diversity Education and Public Awareness 

 
This is to announce that the third meeting of the CBD-UNESCO Consultative Group of 
Experts on Biological Diversity Education and Public Awareness (EPA-3), planned to be 
held in Bilbao, Spain from 13 to 15 September 2001, has been postponed until 5 to 7 
November 2001. The meeting will take place in Hotel Barceló Nervión in Bilbao, Spain. 
 
The major disruption of international air transportation caused by the recent dramatic 
events in the United States of America does not allow the effective organization of this 
meeting as planned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         Hamdallah Zedan 
         Executive Secretary 
 
 
To:  National Focal Points to the CBD 
 
 
 

    


